Assumption B.V.M. CYO
Board Meeting Minutes- November 1, 2016


















Attendees: Deb Tumpak, Cecilia Procyk-Benson, Katie Moser, John Chiodo, Eric Voegele, Joseph Wenzel, Elizabeth Wenzel, Father Mike, Denise Pfender 














Call to Order 
Katie Moser called the meeting to order at 8pm 















Prayer

Katie led prayer 



















Treasurer’s Report 
$21,941.88 also ($2,000 in PayPal from basketball registrations)























Joe Zhelesnik resigned from treasurers position 

















SPORTS REPORTS



















Football
BOB K. Last game this weekend for both JV and Varsity against Our Lady of Calvary and St. John the Cross-


















Soccer

Chrissy V. All teams done except K-2 team has tournament this coming weekend-
NO UPDATE on field rental to Marc Khodarkovsky-


                                                          












            Cheerleading
Deb T.
wrapping up season, last game this season, arrangements being made for team pictures and uniform return-         















Softball
Joe W. N/A 
off season – waiting for update from Region 19 













Volleyball
Mike G. N/A 
off season 


















Track & Cross Country Jim L. N/A



















Basketball 
Todd O.
door done, team room has new floor being installed, has money from registrations, will also be receiving $6,000 from Billy Everett for past gym rentals, purchasing new uniforms for some teams, will also need coaches gear,  basketballs, and referee fees, have coaches for all teams including Elizabeth Wenzel, Joseph Wenzel, and Tom Linkchorst.


      

                                                                                                                                                                                      NEW BUSINESS











 Mass Attendance-Father Mike explained the importance of Mass attendance and how coaches and parents are role models and influence the children of the parish, children are taught by example. Father Mike would like to have a CYO Mass- 













CYO Prep Families Tuition Up to date when Register for Sports
Father Mike discussed the new policies for uncollected Prep tuition-














Youth Meet & Greet + Social (May 20, 2017 @ 5:00pm) arrangements are being made for this event-





















OLD BUSINESS
Board Positions The ABVM CYO BOARD of DIRECTORS voted and the new position are filled. We welcome both Joseph Wenzel President and Elizabeth Wenzel Treasurer. Congratulations and Thank You Joseph and Elizabeth!










             
             










                    
Gym Doors 

Chris Moser provided free labor for the replacing and fixing of the doors, CYO paid for materials. Thanks Chris!



    
     



                                                                                                                                       Gym Walls Painting   
Prices are coming in – looking into green with black stripe-












Back Burner items   is building being used for Kids Club Summer Camp again this year at $55 a day, did the CYO get the funds last year?    




MEETING ADJOURNED at 9:15pm   minutes typed by  Denise Pfender – recording Secretary                    
